
 
  

Year 2 & 3 DISCO & GAMES Night 
Friday 19th April 2024 

6pm - 8pm 
Ashmole Primary School Hall 

Please come in your party clothes 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Your child is invited to the Year 2 & 3 Disco & Games Night on Friday 19th April 2024, 6pm – 8pm.  
Please follow the link below to complete the give permission for your child to attend by Sunday 14th 
April 2024. 

https://forms.gle/SutcGz8ZFwFaB73q7 

 

We are asking for a suggested donation of £3 to be brought to the event.  Any money raised will go to 
the support SEN supplies, which in turn will benefit the entire school.  

The children will be offered a dinner of pizza (TBC), fresh vegetables and fruit on arrival.  Water will 
also be provided; however, we request that each child brings their own water bottle.  

Important information:  

• If you do not complete the online form, your child cannot attend. 
• If your child is in after school club, they will still be able to attend; they will have the opportunity to 

get changed and then be escorted to the hall at the correct time. Please remember to pack their 
party clothes.  

• Only parents who have agreed to volunteer in advance can attend the event. 
• Year 2 - Please drop and collect your child from the community room entrance. 
• Year 3 – Please drop and collect your child from the second fire exit doors by the bike sheds.   

Thank you to those parents that have come forward to volunteer.  Please join this WhatsApp group to 
assist in the planning: 

https://chat.whatsapp.com/JH2xwunj9GG9J3I9sKmC4z 

  

Regards 

Dale Wightman 

(lead organiser) 

https://forms.gle/SutcGz8ZFwFaB73q7
https://chat.whatsapp.com/JH2xwunj9GG9J3I9sKmC4z

